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Dear Parents, 
 
I’m sure that parents and workers across Victoria are waiting with bated 
breath for the Government’s blueprint for recovery to be announced this 
weekend. This morning’s headlines in the Herald Sun had me thinking someone 
had actually leaked the document early but, according to the Premier, this 
was an outdated draft which has been changed significantly over recent 
weeks. 
 
In terms of schools resuming face-to-face teaching, I have not been provided 
with any information by the Department of Education and, along with all 
other Victorians, I’ll be following the media closely this weekend. My hope is 
that schools resume on-site learning from the start of Term 4 but we’ll just 
have to wait a few days longer to see what is announced. 
 
Remote Learning 
As we approach the last fortnight of remote learning prior to the September 
break, I urge parents to ‘hang in there’ and keep your children engaged in 
their learning. I’m sure they are getting tired (as I’m sure you are too) and 
it’s harder to keep them on task. However, once we hit the holidays there will 
be two weeks of having a real decent break. Downing tools, so to speak, a 
week or two early will make for an exceptionally long break that might take 
longer to get back on track from. Keep to the routine of remote learning for 
as long as possible over this last fortnight please.   
 
Parent Survey 
Thank you to all those families that completed and submitted a Parent 
Survey. I will be collating the comments from the surveys and sharing some 
of the common themes in the next week or so. We actually printed up all the 
names of families that submitted a survey, cut them up and put them in a 
humungous barrel (Tupperware container actually) and drew out one name for 
the Baringo $100 Dinner for Two voucher. Congratulations Sarah and Jon 
Steinfort – you’re our winners! The school will be in contact with you shortly 
letting you know how to claim your prize. If you don’t hear from us then just 
assume Mr West and I couldn’t contact you so we decided to make use of the 
voucher ourselves!  
 
Oval Works 
The major redevelopment of the school oval will begin within weeks. We’re 
hoping that by the time we return to school, on or about 5th October if all 
goes to plan, the work will be well underway. The top layer of soil down to 
about 30cm will be removed and drainage and a crushed rock base laid down. 
This will be followed by about 8000 sq. m of artificial turf which will include 
footy and soccer lines, footy posts, soccer gaols, running track, jumping pit 
and down ball courts. This will be a very exciting time for everyone and, once 
completed, we will have a brilliant all-weather surface to play on all year 
round.  
 
2021 Enrolments 
The school is taking enrolments for 2021. Please contact us on 5428 2232 if 
you need information or support in enrolling. Enrolment forms are available on 
the school website and can be dropped in the school letterbox. 
 
Andy Kozak 
Principal 
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2020 DIARY DATES 

 

4th September 12-5pm 

Work pack & 

Fathers’ Day Gift  

Collection 

and 

Library Book Return 

in the gym 
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INDO LINGO 

Selamat Datang,  
 

This week we thought we would share some of the amazing work the Indonesian students 
are engaging in during their online classes.  
 

The Foundation students  
are naming the parts of the 

body. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Sampai jumpa,     
Ibu Dawson & Ibu Coulsell 

The Year 1 and 2 students  
are learning about  

the weather.  

The Year 3 and 4 students are 
learning about prepositions. 

 
 

The Year 5 and 6 students are describing characters. 
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Foundation & Year 1 – Paper Chain Boa Constrictors 

Years 2 & 3 – Decorative Spinning Tops 

 

Years 4, 5 & 6 – The Bookface Challenge 
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Covid-19 and Physical Activity 

 

This year students have definitely been deeply affected by Covid-19. We have been so 

disappointed that all sporting events and physical activities are being cancelled. In year six we 

usually get the opportunity to represent our school in interschool sports competitions, not this 

year. When lockdown hit, students lost access to exercise and physical movement. Then we 

went into remote learning and children were sitting and focusing on screens all day long.  

 

Mrs Mason and Mrs Prokopec at New Gisborne Primary School did a fantastic job keeping 

students moving and learning during remote learning. Our fantastic teachers used a variety of 

apps, suggested daily activities and a list of physical challenges for us to complete every week. 

They even created a YouTube channel for us, where they demonstrate the activities and skills 

they wanted us to do. Who would have thought they would be so good at TikTok dances?  

 

When school returned everyone was happy to participate in sporting activities face to face again. 

We were so fortunate that our great P.E teachers kept us engaged and active during lockdown. 

Did you know that the recommended amount of exercise per day for any child is 60 minutes? 

 

Now that we are remote learning again the students of New Gisborne Primary School will be 

trying their best to keep moving so we can be fit and healthy. 

 

 

By Jemma and Ava, Year 6 House Captains and reporters 

Gisborne Gazette Articles  

Screen Time during Lockdown 
 

During quarantine, a lot of us have been using our screens more than usual. Whether it be for 

school or playing games with friends, our Screen Time score has most definitely been raised. 

But screen time has its downfalls as well. Research has shown that kids who have too much 

screen time can develop ADHD, sleep deprivation and vision problems. Research has also 

shown that surgeons who play video games have better hand-eye coordination than those who 

don’t. Most people use screen time for good things, like chatting with friends and family, and 

socializing with others. But most of the screen time is used up by all the online meetings (aka 

Webex and Zoom), things we do now because of Covid 19. Social media has soared by a lot, 

with influencers now doing challenges and such to keep their subscribers and followers. Let's 

just say TikTok has taken the world by storm and is now the most popular social media platform. 

 
 

By Billy and Sadie 
 

Student Leaders 
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4D 

Crazy  

Hair  

Day 

Library Book Returns During Remote Learning 

There will be a library book returns box located in the 

gym for returning library books during remote learning. 

This will be available for use each time you come in to 

collect your child/ren’s work packs from the gym.  
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18th September 

See the Compass newsfeed  

“Scholastic Book Club Issue 5 & 6”  

for a copy of the catalogues. 

-Online orders only-   

 

 

 
 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx  

                           
 

                                          2 WEEKS TO GO!! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

We now have 125 students who have completed the VPRC.  
Congratulations to those happy readers!  

Remember the Challenge finishes on September 18th.  
Please have your books online before this date. 

There are many students who only have a few books to go  
before they reach their goal. Don’t miss out! 

Certificates from the Premier will be handed out at assembly in November.  

 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx
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Your Little Artist’s Cards 
 

During Visual Art classes over the final two weeks of term 3, NGPS students will be 
making showcase works of art that will be reproduced onto high-quality card with 

your child’s name on the back and blank inside for your personal message. 
 

Please fill in the little box on the bottom right of the cardstock with how many sets 
you would like to order (this helps the printer’s) 

 

 
Your child’s cards are perfect to send to family and friends to bring joy  

at the special price of $14 for a pack of 8 cards 

Orders MUST be submitted for EACH INDIVIDUAL CHILD 
via Qkr! by 16th October 

 
Order under each of your children’s names so that they each get their personal design 
printed.  If you pay for three children under one name, you will receive the design of 

that one child …. three times!!  So please make sure you order per child. 
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Enrolment forms can be found on our website  

https://www.newgisps.vic.edu.au/enrolment  

and submitted via email  

new.gisborne.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

or dropped directly into our post box  

239 Station Road, New Gisborne. 

 

Under the current COVID-19 restrictions we are unable to host    

Information Sessions or conduct School Tours on site.  

 

Information Sessions via video conferencing are available on  

request and a virtual School Tour is available on our website.  

 

 

Phone the school office on  

5428 2232  

for any enquiries or to book an  

information session. 

https://8e50f3af-6cc7-4878-9d7c-987631c92bfb.filesusr.com/ugd/045668_48e86e6d5f7c4b2ab442bf4a019223ff.pdf
https://www.newgisps.vic.edu.au/school-tour
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 https://www.oshclub.com.au/oshc-at-home/  

Office supplies offer 
 
 
 
 

With the COVID lockdown now in place, a lot of 

you might be looking for home office supplies. 

Winc Australia is offering the same competitive 

prices to you that they offer to NGPS. All orders 

need to be paid for at checkout, with a $5.95 

delivery fee applying.   

https://netxpress.biz/?user=028-

staff&pass=staffpurchase2020%20 

 

 

NGPS are not recommending this company over 
any other, we are just alerting you to another 
purchasing option, it doesn’t benefit the school if 
you purchase from Winc. 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.oshclub.com.au%2Foshc-at-home%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cnew.gisborne.ps%40education.vic.gov.au%7C040acaf22d5347d90e6008d82e060a2d%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637309950809240154&sda
https://netxpress.biz/?user=028-staff&pass=staffpurchase2020%20
https://netxpress.biz/?user=028-staff&pass=staffpurchase2020%20

